
September 8 
Schools open for grades 
1-5 only 

September 8-9 
Pre-K and K Conferences 

September 10 
Pre-K Conferences 

September 10-14 
Staggered entrance for 
K students 

September 11, 14, 15 
Staggered entry for Pre
-K 

September 15 
First day for ALL K stu-
dents 

September 16 
First day for Pre-K Stu-
dents 

September 28 
Yom Kippur 
All schools closed 

Dear Marley Elementary Families,  

 I would like to take this opportunity to say Welcome Back to School. 
Although, the school year is beginning differently than in years past, one thing 
remains the same WE ARE MARLEY! Our teachers and staff are eager to 
start the year, forge relationships, and engage your students in learning 
virtually.  

We want you to know that we are here to support you and your child during 
this virtual learning period. If you are having challenges, let us know. Your 
child’s teachers, our counseling team, and administration are here to help. Mrs. 
Kim Burnham will be the school counselor for students in Pre-K, 1st, and 5th 
grades. Ms. Amber Adams joins our school community this school year and will 
serve as school counselor for students in Kindergarten, 2nd,  and 4th grades.    

I would also like to take this time thank you for attending our virtual Back to 
School Night on September 2nd. It was a success, and we were ecstatic to 
meet our students and families and inform you about our upcoming school year. 
It also gave us an opportunity to launch our new Marley Google Site! This site 
will serve as a hub for resources such as Google Meet assistance documents, 
counseling resources, instructional schedules, etc. Feel free to visit our site 
at   https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/marleyelementary/home 

As we embark on this new journey of virtual learning, we request your grace 
and patience. There will be challenges as there is with any new endeavor. 
Things will not be perfect. But we will meet challenges and exhibit an “I Can, I 
Will” spirit of perseverance. We will rise and succeed. We will do all these 
things because WE ARE MARLEY!  

Educationally Yours,  

Tamara Kelly-Molock  
tkelly-molock@aacps.org  

Principal 

Erin Brady   
ebrady@aacps.org 

Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
September 2020 



To Apply for Free/Reduced Lunches please click the link below 

http://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-price-meals/ 

 

Do you need help with  an AACPS issued device, please click the link below 

https://www.aacps.org/cms/lib/MD02215556/Centricity/Domain/1437/Troubleshooting%
20English.pdf 

 

Here is our Back to School Night Video 

https://animoto.com/play/eiR9le60BIUkZ0rlUvzcnw 

 

Are you looking for more information about Marley, please click the link below 

https://www.aacps.org/Page/4628 
 

 

 

 

 




